
Chapter Minutes 

04-11-2010 

Roll Taken 
 
Minutes read with no corrections. 
 
Words from the HI 
 Congratulations to the new initiates. 

Brother of the week is Brother Olney for helping out with extra house chores. 

Officer Reports 
GP-   The people for Backdrop magazine came to the house to take photos and really 

liked what they saw. They didn’t expect our house to look so nice. We should be featured in the 
issue that comes out mid- to late May.          Next week we will start nominations for GAC 
representatives.      Get leases signed and turned in!! 
 VGP-  We have a couple brothers  on the front page of the Monday edition of The 
Athens Messenger for helping out with the flower beds last Saturday.    There will be a 
committee head meeting this week with the time TBA.   Do GeekEdu!!!!    

 
Committee Reports  

   
Risk Management- Be safe. 
 
Greek Week- Greek Week is Sunday, May 2nd through Friday, May 7th.    We need 

ten guys for the Opening Games, three for trivia, and six for each of the other sports. 
  

Fraternity Education- No Report. 
 

Brotherhood-  Whitewater rafting is Friday, April 16th and Saturday. We will 
camp Friday night and raft on Saturday. 

 
Philanthropy- Collect cans for the Can Castle which is May 2nd. If you are in an 

organization or club you should try to get them to enter (which is free).     Anchor Splash 
is Saturday, April 17th.         If interested in forming a Relay for Life team let Brother 
Carter know. 

 
Housing- The house looked good this weekend. Keep it up. 

 
Recruitment- Baker was booked so we couldn’t get ads on the TVs.     Monday 

will be pizza at the house, Wednesday will be dinner at the house, Friday will be wings at 
the house.    Spread the word and bring people to recruitment. 



 
Marketing/Apparel- No Report. 

 
Finance- No Report.  

 
Social- No Report. 
 
Health and Fitness- Brother Watts needs 10 players for spring intramural 

softball, we play Monday nights at 9:55 PM or 11:00 PM.  Sign up online at 
www.imleagues.com.      We also have a sand volleyball team. 

 
Academic Advancement- We have tables reserved in Baker from April 21st 

through the 30th to get the word out about Can Castle. 
 
Other Reports 
 IFC- IFC has officer positions open and applications are due.      This Wednesday at Baker 
theatre the play Gays, Greeks, and Grapejuice will be put on.     There is a golf scramble on May 
8th. $20/person and email allgood@ohio.edu to sign up. 
 
Old Business 
 None. 
 
New Business 
 The sales center is hosting a 5K. See Brother Guenther for information. 

 
 
Announcements 

The internet in the house is up and running. We also have a computer and printer in the 
study room. See Brother Sapo if you would like to learn how to wirelessly access the printer. 
 
Pass the Gavel 
 
Meeting Adjourned 
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